
 

NATIONAL ELECTRIC POWER REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

(NEPRA) 
 

RE-SCHEDULING OF HEARINGS 

IN THE MATTER OF TARIFF PETITIONS FILED BY SEPCO FOR DETERMINATION OF ITS DISTRIBUTION 

AND SUPPLY OF POWER TARIFF FOR THE FY 2018-19 & FY 2019-20 
 

All the stakeholders and the general public is hereby informed that hearings on the subject matter, earlier scheduled on 

February 11, 2020 at NEPRA Tower Islamabad, which was adjourned by the Authority, has now been re-scheduled as 

under. 

  Date:   June 02, 2020 (Tuesday)  

  Time:   11:00 a.m. (Distribution of Power) & 11:30 a.m. (Supply of Power) 

  Venue:   Online 

Following links may be used for participation in the hearings through Zoom; 

Distribution of Power at 11:00 a.m. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86118052861?pwd=QUkreDhSRVlDbnJOajRGTFBZSmpkZz09 

Supply of Power at 11:30 a.m. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85046485453?pwd=WklkT1BzWkJjQ0FsVFV6RzJWMk5Bdz09 

The required information for online hearing participation including Meeting ID and Password may be obtained from 

NEPRA Registrar Office. 

All other information will remain the same as published in earlier advertisement dated January 22, 2020.  

All communications should be addressed to: 
 

Registrar NEPRA 
NEPRA Tower, G-5/1, Islamabad. 

Phone: 051-9206500 Fax: 051-2600021, E.mail: registrar@nepra.org.pk 
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